
Can you believe we are in the 5th week of distance learning?  I am amazed, daily, by the amount 
of flexibility around learning and teaching that our High Lakes Community is experiencing.  It is 
not an easy process but we are resilient and we will continue on this path with positivity and 
hard work.   
 
We will have a packet pick-up this week for kindergarten and first grades only.  It will be on 
Thursday, April 30th.  Please remember the routine, stay in your car, etc. The schedule is as 
follows: 
8:00 - 8:10   Rugani/Vincent 
8:10 - 8:20   Miller 
8:20 - 8:30   Hoiness 
8:35 - 8:45   Thompson 
8:45 - 8:55   Guyer 
8:55 - 9:05   Daugherty  
 
Later in May we will have a pickup, similar to packet pickup, that will include items from 
student’s desks, cubbies and closets.  Currently, we are going through the lost and found.  
Anything with a name on it will be added to your child’s items.  
 
For 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students, violins, cellos and violas will be collected later in May.   
iPads will also be collected at the end of the year.  More information on both of these 
collections will come later.  
 
Registration for next year is open.  You can register on line at 
https://www.bend.k12.or.us/district/parents/enrollment or call Denise Bunday at 541-355-
1700 for a packet.   
 
Have a great week, 
Thanks again for your support, 
Linda 
 


